
           St. Paul VI Guidelines and Regulations 

                     Religious Education Classes 

By signing below I acknowledge, I have fully read and understood, and I will follow PVI 

Guidelines and Regulations during Religious Education classes. 

• All parents and students must use ONLY the first set of stairs on the left after 

entering Door 14 to go to the second and third floor classrooms. 

 

• Parents and Students must Exit through the SAME set of stairs AND Door 14 

ONLY.   Unless parents/students need access to the elevator. 

  

• Parents can NOT stay in the building while their students are in RE classes.  

They will have to stay in their cars or leave campus and return for pickup. 

 

•  Parents are not allowed to park in admin spaces. 

 

•  The Chapel at PVI is ONLY available/open to RE classes.  

 

•  Restrooms are ONLY for RE classes. 

I also understand that if I have any questions about their guidelines and regulations, I will contact 

PVI’s Director of Safety & Security, Mr. Brian Ruck, at bruck@pvipanther.net  for further 

assistance.  

 

Parent Name ___________________                           Parent Signature ___________________                                                            

 

     Student Name ________________________  

 

               Thank you for understanding and following PVI's Guidelines and Regulations. 
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